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consumer welfare concerns that it raised in its October 30, 1998 letter to Carlyle C. Ring and Professor Geoffrey 
Hazard, Jr. about UCITA's predecessor, Uniform Commercial Code Article 2B (August 1, 1998 draft). (1) Those 
concerns, with one exception, have not been addressed in any significant respect in UCITA.(2) We briefly summarize 
the October 30, 1998 letter and have attached a copy for your convenience. 

UCITA endorses a license model for "computer information transactions."(3) For example, under UCITA a license to 
use software (rather than the sale of the software itself) would allow the licensor to limit or control how the licensee 
uses the software, even where the software has been mass-






	July 9, 1999

